
HMC Notices Sunday 18th November 2018 ( cont)


Forthcoming Events 
  
Monday 17th December - Carol Singing at Tesco 6.30pm – 7.30pm

Sunday 9th  December - Community Carol Service. 2.00pm  
Join us for a fun, informal carol singing event featuring Horns’s Mill Primary School.
Led by Revd David Bintliff and followed by refreshments. 

Sunday 23rd December -Carol Service 10.30am  
followed by refreshments including mince pies  

Monday  24th December – Christmas Eve Christingle Service  4.00pm 
The story of the first Christmas - with sweets, candles, oranges!  Start Christmas
with the festive fun event. Followed by drinks and mince pies

Tuesday 25th December – Christmas Day ‘ The Hurst, Kingsley
Christmas  Family  Celebration  10.00am 

Communication:
In consultation with the Congregation, Church Council and Leadership Team, 
It has been decided to share information with the congregation of conversations both at the Leadership Team and the Church Council meetings. Dates of Leadership Team meetings will be published in the notices and should anyone wish for a matter to be discussed please can they contact Rev’d David Bintliff or a steward. Dropin/Place of Welcome will now be open from 10.00am to 1.00pm every Friday and   will offer a light lunch of either a toastie or sandwich depending on personal preference. Please feel free to drop in for a brew and perhaps meet new friends.

Hospitality and Service. As many of you will be aware, some within our community are struggling to attend church due to transport troubles. If you are able to offer the “Gift of a Lift” to other friends within the community, please could you have a word with a steward.  Lifts Home If you would like a lift home, please speak to a steward before the service.

There is a prayer diary on the small table at the back of church where you are invited to put in anyone's name that you wish us as a church family to pray for in the service each Sunday

Service recordings – Our morning services are usually recorded and available on a memory stick to be played on computer at home, or on listening devices available from Church. If you know of someone who is unable to be at this morning’s service please let the Duty Steward know and we will do our best to make it available.





